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The Demography of Early Modern Towns

1998

presenting a study of the demographic regime in towns and cities in england and
elsewhere in europe in the early modern period circa 1540 to circa 1700 this
work examines academic debates about why urban demography appears to be
radically different from that of rural areas much of the book s focus is on
three sets of issues the first of which concerns the relative paucity of
information available about urban demography this issue is addressed by means
of a detailed case study of york england s second city at that time explaining
how and why the individual components of the demographic regime changed and how
york s demography influenced and was influenced by its economy and society

Demography

2014-12-29

the population processes in which we all participate are compared contrasted
and synthesized into understandable trends in the latest edition of this widely
acclaimed text the authors cogent analysis encompasses demographic milestones
like surpassing the seven billion population mark and becoming a majority urban
population for the first time in human history as well as the repercussions of
a global financial crisis and the implications of two important ongoing trends
aging and fertility decline new data examples and discussions of emerging
demographic issues are incorporated throughout the value priced fourth edition
along with graphics that highlight trends and facilitate comparisons among
world regions this pedagogically rich volume also includes propositions for
debate and end of chapter exercises that allow readers to become comfortable
with the quantitative tools that demographers use to measure and describe
populations moreover users will learn about some of the people behind the
research that informs this text in a new feature called careers in demography

An Introduction to Population

1971

to learn more about rowman littlefield titles please visit us at
rowmanlittlefield com

Thinking about Population

1995

sources and methods of historical demography covers the fundamental sources
methods and approaches to explanatory modeling for describing analyzing and
understanding demographic features of past societies the book discusses the
intellectual ancestry of historical demographic research beginning in the 17th
century as well as the logic of basic techniques for reconstructing and
analyzing information from fundamental source materials the text also describes
the full range of disciplines that have made major contributions to historical
demography and examples of empirical research the book concludes by arguing the
case for conducting historical demographic research with a broad
interdisciplinary ideal in mind historians and sociologists will find the book



invaluable

Sources and Methods of Historical Demography

2013-10-22

this comprehensive handbook provides an overview and update of the issues
theories processes and applications of the social science of population studies
the volume s 30 chapters cover the full range of conceptual empirical
disciplinary and applied approaches to the study of demographic phenomena this
book is the first effort to assess the entire field since hauser and duncan s
1959 classic the study of population the chapter authors are among the leading
contributors to demographic scholarship over the past four decades they
represent a variety of disciplines and theoretical perspectives as well as
interests in both basic and applied research

Population Dynamics

1976

population and society an introduction to demography is an ideal text for
undergraduate as well as graduate students taking their first course in
demography it is sociologically oriented although economics political science
geography history and the other social sciences are also used to inform the
materials although the emphasis is on demography the book recognizes that at
the individual level population change is related to private decisions
especially in relation to fertility but also to mortality and migration the
text thus considers in some detail the role of individuals in population
decision making at the level of countries and even the world changes in
population size have an important effect on the environmental and related
challenges facing all of the world s inhabitants therefore attention is paid to
the broad implications of population growth and change

Handbook of Population

2006-04-26

a provocative description of the power of population change to create the
conditions for societal transformation as the world nears 8 billion people the
countries that have led the global order since world war ii are becoming the
most aged societies in human history at the same time the world s poorest and
least powerful countries are suffocating under an imbalance of population and
resources in 8 billion and counting political demographer jennifer d sciubba
argues that the story of the twenty first century is less a story about
exponential population growth as the previous century was than it is a story
about differential growth marked by a stark divide between the world s richest
and poorest countries drawing from decades of research policy experience and
teaching sciubba employs stories and statistics to explain how demographic
trends like age structure and ethnic composition are crucial signposts for
future violence and peace repression and democracy poverty and prosperity
although we have a diverse global population demographic trends often follow
predictable patterns that can help professionals across the corporate nonprofit
government and military sectors understand the global strategic environment
through the lenses of national security global health and economics sciubba



demonstrates the pitfalls of taking population numbers at face value and
extrapolating from there instead she argues we must look at the forces in a
society that amplify demographic trends and the forces that dilute them
particularly political institutions or the rules of the game she shows that the
most important skills in demographic analysis are naming and being aware of
your preferences rethinking assumptions and asking the right questions
provocative and engrossing 8 billion and counting is required reading for
business leaders policy makers and anyone eager to anticipate political
economic and social risks and opportunities a deeper understanding of fertility
mortality and migration promises to point toward the investments we need to
make today to shape the future we want tomorrow

International Encyclopedia of Population

1982

encyclopaedia demography lists international organizations and national
associations bibliography

Population and Society

2010-04-07

lists monographic materials and periodical articles on research methods
demographic analysis statistical analysis projection techniques the measurement
of fertility and mortality migration labour force legal aspects etc

Dictionary of Demography: A-L

1985

this volume draws together some of the pioneer figures in the social science
arena who have been working at the margins of demography and other social
sciences these articles show the willingness of the new demography to venture
into a variety of other disciplines to better appreciate its own special
contributions to the world of interdisciplinary research

The methods and materials of demography

1980

compilation of readings in population dynamics includes papers on population
growth incl future projections population census methodology age and sex
minority groups and refugees urbanization migration with particular reference
to argentina and switzerland health and mortality fertility population policy
incl birth control abortion family planning etc etc references and statistical
tables

8 Billion and Counting: How Sex, Death, and Migration
Shape Our World

2022-03-29



oscar harkavy offers a unique insider s view of the fascinating world of
population politics chapters trace the growth of the movement as well as the
various foundations governments and intergovernmental organizations which were
an integral part of it from its beginning in the 1950s through its growth
during the 60s and 70s to the present topics include the role of social science
in understanding the causes and effects of population growth reproductive
research and contraceptive development and the politics of family planning sex
education and abortion in the united states

Dictionary of Demography

1986

from birth to death is a detailed analysis of how population statistics are
collected in the united states particularly by the bureau of the census it
describes the errors and other flaws typically found in such data petersen sets
out the fundamentals of demography and reviews the current proposal to use
sampling in the census he then reviews examples of how ignoring age and sex
structure leads to false conclusions petersen explores race and ethnicity and
the dilemmas inherent in the necessarily ambiguous definitions of these
categories he also analyzes the problems of women who postpone having children
to ages when risks of failure become significant the author also reviews the
two most prominent population theories malthus and the fertility transition and
questions why predictions of future population size are often completely wrong
the final chapter discusses the pros and cons of state intervention in the
control of fertility and efforts to cut family size in less developed countries
and their unclear results a principal topic is the relative accuracy of
population statistics and the degree to which one should accept data as
published the main focus is on the united states and especially on the bureau
of the census but general points are sometimes illustrated with examples of how
data from other countries should be evaluated

Society and Population

1992

this is a thorough update of methods and materials of demography 1976 like the
original this text presents a systematic and comprehensive exposition of the
methods used by technicians and research workers in dealing with demographic
data

The Materials of Demography

1959

the destabilizing effects of population decline

Technical Demography

1986

monograph of essays on the interrelationship between population dynamics
variables and economic development particularly as it affects the national
planning process covers educational planning human resources planning economic



planning social planning family planning etc flow charts graphs references and
statistical tables

Demography As an Interdiscipline

1972

condensed into a detailed analysis and a selection of continent wide datasets
this revised edition of world population human capital in the twenty first
century addresses the role of educational attainment in global population
trends and models presenting the full chapter text of the original edition
alongside a concise selection of data it summarizes past trends in fertility
mortality migration and education and examines relevant theories to identify
key determining factors deriving from a global survey of hundreds of experts
and five expert meetings on as many continents world population human capital
in the twenty first century an overview emphasizes alternative trends in human
capital new ways of studying ageing and the quantification of alternative
population and education pathways in the context of global sustainable
development it is an ideal companion to the county specific online wittgenstein
centre data explorer

Readings in Population

2013-06-29

this sourcebook on population includes articles from all major theoretical
perspectives and from all levels of aggregation ranging through micro decision
making processes to macro historical processes it covers the mainstream issues
and current controversies in the field of population studies today

Curbing Population Growth

2017-07-05

almost 25 years have passed since the demography of aging 1994 was published by
the national research council future directions for the demography of aging is
in many ways the successor to that original volume the division of behavioral
and social research at the national institute on aging nia asked the national
academies of sciences engineering and medicine to produce an authoritative
guide to new directions in demography of aging the papers published in this
report were originally presented and discussed at a public workshop held in
washington d c august 17 18 2017 the workshop discussion made evident that
major new advances had been made in the last two decades but also that new
trends and research directions have emerged that call for innovative conceptual
design and measurement approaches the report reviews these recent trends and
also discusses future directions for research on a range of topics that are
central to current research in the demography of aging looking back over the
past two decades of demography of aging research shows remarkable advances in
our understanding of the health and well being of the older population equally
exciting is that this report sets the stage for the next two decades of
innovative researchâ a period of rapid growth in the older american population



From Birth to Death

1978

written in a straightforward and lucid style this book based on academic
scholarship in india is an ideal textbook for undergraduate and graduate
students as well as amateur readers taking their first course in demography
while providing sufficient depth and analytical rigor for use in graduate
courses on population dynamics the book will help students understand and
comprehend the basic tenets of demography with self explanatory examples and
illustrations it provides a solid introduction to all the hallmark subjects
methodologies and debates covered in standard courses on population featuring a
cross disciplinary approach to demography using global examples with depth and
clarity it is sociologically oriented although economics political science
geography history and the other social sciences are also used to inform the
materials although the emphasis is on demography the book recognizes that at
the individual level population change is related to private decisions
especially in relation to fertility mortality and migration changes in
population size have an important effect on the environmental and related
challenges facing the world therefore attention is paid to the broad
implications of population growth

Social Demography

2004-03-17

drawing on the 2019 revision of world population prospects the world population
ageing 2019 highlights document global and regional trends in population ageing
including consideration of the implications of these trends for the
implementation of the 2030 agenda the report also presents various concepts and
indicators related to population ageing and discusses related fiscal and
economic implications

The Methods and Materials of Demography

2012

this book argues cogently that india s policymakers need to urgently take up
the cause of the elderly in order to create an environment that insures them
against various risks and allows them to maintain as much economic independence
and self sufficiency as possible without disturbing the intergenerational
balance the first of its kind to be based on data from the national sample
survey organisation and providing a global perspective this book constitutes
the most comprehensive analysis of the causes and consequences of ageing in
india the major objectives of the book are to document the rapid growth of
older populations in india address the key issues and topics related to ageing
assess the implications of demographic changes for programmes and policies for
the aged present an elderly status index based on available data timely
stimulating and challenging this book is packed with relevant and hitherto
unanalysed data on ageing in india in particular it provides an exhaustive
discussion on various conceptual and measurement issues relating to population
ageing



Population Decline and the Remaking of Great Power
Politics

1975

as the united states and the rest of the world face the unprecedented challenge
of aging populations this volume draws together for the first time state of the
art work from the emerging field of the demography of aging the nine chapters
written by experts from a variety of disciplines highlight data sources and
research approaches results and proposed strategies on a topic with major
policy implications for labor forces economic well being health care and the
need for social and family supports

Population and Development Planning

2017

the united nations population estimates and projections form a comprehensive
set of demographic data to assess population trends at the global regional and
national levels the 2019 revision of the world population prospects is the
twenty sixth edition of the official united nations population estimates and
projections which have been prepared since 1951 by the population division of
the department of economic and social affairs the 2019 revision presents
population estimates from 1950 until the present for 235 countries or areas
which have been developed through country specific analyses of historical
demographic trends it builds on previous revisions by incorporating additional
results from the 2010 and 2020 rounds of national population censuses as well
as information from vital registration and recent nationally representative
household sample surveys the 2019 revision also presents population projections
to the year 2100 that reflect a range of plausible outcomes at the global
regional and country levels this volume of the 2019 revision presents the
demographic profiles of the official united nations population estimates and
projections the demographic profiles display key demographic indicators for
selected periods or dates between 1950 2100 for the world development groups
regions subregions 50 aggregates and 201 countries or areas with more than 90
000 inhabitants in 2019 in all tables and figures values for 1950 2020 are
estimates and those thereafter are projections medium variant and lower and
upper 95 per cent prediction intervals for figures for each country or area the
volume also provides a brief description of the data sources and demographic
methods that were used to derive the base year estimates of population and
components of demographic change fertility child adult and overall mortality
international migration

World Population and Human Capital in the Twenty-
First Century

1984

the international handbook of population aging examines research on a wide
array of the profound implications of population aging it demonstrates how the
world is changing through population aging and how demography is changing in
response to it



World Population

1987

this original and panoramic book proposes that the underlying forces of
demography and globalisation will shortly reverse three multi decade global
trends it will raise inflation and interest rates but lead to a pullback in
inequality whatever the future holds the authors argue it will be nothing like
the past deflationary headwinds over the last three decades have been primarily
due to an enormous surge in the world s available labour supply owing to very
favourable demographic trends and the entry of china and eastern europe into
the world s trading system this book demonstrates how these demographic trends
are on the point of reversing sharply coinciding with a retreat from
globalisation the result ageing can be expected to raise inflation and interest
rates bringing a slew of problems for an over indebted world economy but is
also anticipated to increase the share of labour so that inequality falls
covering many social and political factors as well as those that are more
purely macroeconomic the authors address topics including ageing dementia
inequality populism retirement and debt finance among others this book will be
of interest and understandable to anyone with an interest on where the world s
economy may be going

Perspectives on Population

2018-06-21

the united nations population estimates and projections form a comprehensive
set of demographic data to assess population trends at the global regional and
national levels they are used in the calculation of many of the key development
indicators commonly used by the united nations system including for more than
one third of the indicators used to monitor progress towards the achievement of
the sustainable development goals the 2019 revision of the world population
prospects is the twenty sixth edition of the official united nations population
estimates and projections which have been prepared since 1951 by the population
division of the department of economic and social affairs the 2019 revision
presents population estimates from 1950 until the present for 235 countries or
areas which have been developed through country specific analyses of historical
demographic trends it builds on previous revisions by incorporating additional
results from the 2010 and 2020 rounds of national population censuses as well
as information from vital registration and recent nationally representative
household sample surveys the 2019 revision also presents population projections
to the year 2100 that reflect a range of plausible outcomes at the global
regional and country levels these highlights summarise key population trends
described by the estimates and projections presented in world population
prospects 2019

Future Directions for the Demography of Aging

1961

this book is the result of several years of experience in teaching principles
and methods of demographic analysis at the department of demography of the
university of louvain chapters 1 and 2 deal with the basic principles and
methods involved in the two approaches demographers usually take i e cohort and



period analysis chapters 3 6 are devoted to applying these principles and
methods to the particular phenomena with which the demog rapher is especially
concerned mortality nuptiality natality and spatial mobility in order to
maintain coherence examples have been placed at the end of each major section
instead of being dispersed throughout the text this should enable the reader to
grasp both the theory and the example as a whole rather than envisaging the
theory as a particular reply to a specific problem finally each chapter ends
with a list of references to which is added a selection of major books and
articles in population analysis drawn mainly from the american british and
french demographic literature

Population

2010

in sub saharan africa older people make up a relatively small fraction of the
total population and are supported primarily by family and other kinship
networks they have traditionally been viewed as repositories of information and
wisdom and are critical pillars of the community but as the hiv aids pandemic
destroys family systems the elderly increasingly have to deal with the loss of
their own support while absorbing the additional responsibilities of caring for
their orphaned grandchildren aging in sub saharan africa explores ways to
promote u s research interests and to augment the sub saharan governments
capacity to address the many challenges posed by population aging five major
themes are explored in the book such as the need for a basic definition of
older person the need for national governments to invest more in basic research
and the coordination of data collection across countries and the need for
improved dialogue between local researchers and policy makers this book makes
three major recommendations 1 the development of a research agenda 2 enhancing
research opportunity and implementation and 3 the translation of research
findings

Fundamentals of Demography

2019-12-18

World Population Ageing 2019 Highlights

2004-06-30

The Greying of India

1983

Indirect Techniques for Demographic Estimation

1994-02-01



Demography of Aging

2020-03-11

World Population Prospects 2019 - Volume II:
Demographic Profiles

2009-04-29

International Handbook of Population Aging

2020-08-08

The Great Demographic Reversal

2019-07-23

World Population Prospects 2019: Highlights

2012-12-06

Introduction to Demographic Analysis

2006-11-10

Aging in Sub-Saharan Africa
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